
Dear colleagues,

We are pleased to inform you about the successful transition of the 
journal Nonlinear Processes in Geophysics (NPG) from an open access 
journal with a traditional review process into an interactive open access 
journal applying the public peer-review and interactive public discussion 
concept.

Manuscript submission has been reopened and you are cordially invited 
to try out the new review process. Manuscripts submitted before 18 
December 2013 will be finished in the traditional way. 

Thank you very much for supporting NPG! We are confident that NPG 
will benefit from the transition and continue to serve our community as 
an outlet for quality research. We invite you to join in this endeavour, 
and the challenges it represents.

Kind regards,

Martin Rasmussen (Copernicus Publications)
Roger Grimshaw (NPG Chief-Executive Editor)
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